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 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, February 8| 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Dan Pernicek, Volunteer      
  Servers:  Tate & Will Ratkovec 

  Lector:  Paula Gooder 
 Greeters:  Craig & Alex Saalfeld Family 
  Cantor:  John Gill 
 

  Sunday,  February 9| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Fichtner, Matt Koranda 
  Servers:  Max Santo, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Marilu Fichtner 
  Greeters:  Glen & Theresa Hain 
  Cantor:  Lynette Pallas 
  

  Sunday, February 9| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Jim Wesely, Tim Dworak 
  Servers:  Aidan Summa, Ayden Martin 

  Lector:  Mark Peery 
  Greeters:  Randy & Jill Bierbaum Family 
  Cantor:   Jenny Policky 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   FEBRUARY 3 
7:00 AM: John Wehrs/ Terry & Lori Wehrs 
8:10 AM:: †Bonnie Riha/ Lane Sabata 
 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 4 
7:00 AM:  †Kenny Cast/ Kenny Cast Memorial 
8:10 AM:: †Mike Trainor/ Ken & Mary Meyer 
 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 5 
7:00 AM: †Alan Hofer/ Peggy Bauer 
8:10 AM :   †Raymond Kantor/ Kathy Koester 
 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 6 
7:00 AM: †George Wenzl/ Sheila Lueders 
8:10 AM: †Robin Wambold/ Don & Rosa Lee Stara 
 

FRIDAY,   FEBRUARY 7 
7:00 AM: †Val Makovicka/ Gary & Bernie Stava 
8:10 AM: †Bob Kunert/ Cheryl Wambold 
 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 8 
8:00 AM: †Annette Westerhoff/ Tom McHale 
5:30 PM: †Coffey Family/ Family 
 

SUNDAY,   FEBRUARY 9 
8:00 AM: For All Parishioners 
10:00 AM :  †Diane Asche/  Bill & Mary Riha 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday  will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday  will be  30 minutes before each Mass 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Third Sunday of Ordinary Time,  January 26, 2025 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 5,547.00      E-tithing: $ .00                             

Other: $ 405.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

Dear Parishioners, 

      We met with our Campaign Committee this week, and we are going to 
continue to update the parish with information on progress being made through 
committee work.  We will send out a Flocknote message on the Friday after our 
biweekly meeting.  If you have not signed up for Flocknote, contact the rectory 
office to find out how to do that.  There will also be a message in the bulletin re-
garding updates on the campaign.  The campaign committee is very grateful for 
the participation from the parish yet are focused on achieving more partici-
pants.  We realize communication is a big key to participation, so there will be a 
lot of messages sent out in various formats.  Please do not get worried about see-
ing multiple messages but chalk it up to a sign of the times.  Busyness leads some 
to set things aside until a later, calmer time.  Repeated messaging hopefully 
catches someone during that calmer time and hopefully it is a receptive time. 

      Our Campaign prayer will be a part of our weekend Mass celebration, 
for two reasons.  Firstly, due to gratitude for support and a reminder that all that 
comes from the campaign is good.  The theme of gathering and growing is really 
at the forefront of my mind.  We have so many great people in our parish that 
are generous with their time, talent and treasure.  There are many needs in our 
parish, and the invitation that the prayer gives us is to participate in this effort to 
gather and grow and rejoice in the good that comes from our efforts.  Secondly, 
we are continuing our efforts to raise money for these capital improvements.  So 
please pray often for these efforts, and I know God will bless us!  God Bless you. 

Msgr. Tucker 
UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

FEBRUARY 

3 RCIA—7 pm 

5  Come & See Night 

10  RCIA—7 pm 

17  K of C Mtg—6:30 pm 

17 RCIA—7 pm 

23 KC Breakfast  

24 RCIA—7 pm 

MOM’S GROUP PLAY DAYS  

 

2/12 - Emily O'Brien 

2/21 - Amanda Godfrey 

2/26 - Hannah Bauer 

 

Please call or text Anna Codr if 
you have any questions. We 

would love to have you and your 
kid/s join us to play and chat! 

402-802-3905 

We are about a month away from our big event “The 
SPIRIT of Mardi Gras” on March 1. 

Be sure to stop by our table after Mass starting this 
weekend to purchase tickets. 

Thank you to the parishioners and businesses that 
have already donated - financial support, silent auc-
tion baskets, live auction experiences, baked good 
sign-ups, etc. All donations are due back to Church 
by 2/16! 

Please vote for St. Vincent de Paul School for Superstar 

Catholic School.  The Spirit Catholic Radio website is  

spiritcatholicradio.com.  We came really close to winning 

in our category last year!  Thank you for helping us get our 

message out!! 

Firehawk Raffle Winners 
St Vincent De Paul School would like to thank all Parishioners who purchased 

tickets this year for our Firehawks Club Raffle. We could not support the school 
without your help. Listed below are the February Winners! Good luck to all who 

have yet to win. Maybe it will be your turn next month! 
                        $100 Annamae Soucie   $50 Deroyce Jelinek 
                        $75 Bruce Faimon    $35 Stephanie Maca 
                        $75 Kristy Huff     $35 Geraldine Sleight 
                        $50 Deb Matson           $35 Amanda Godfrey 
                        $50 Helen and Steve Borer  $35 Patrick Soucie 

$35 Roxanne Knutson 
Proceeds for the month of February are going to pay for the Formed.org         

subscription. 

 Who is this king of glory?                  

It is the Lord!  

http://www.formed.org

